
Dear Parent / Guardian

The School Fund is vital in helping to provide services and equipment not supplied by our budget 
allocation from the Education Authority. School budgets are very limited and decreasing!

In the past the School Fund has been used to purchase additional musical instruments, games 
equipment, awards evening prizes, attendance prizes, refreshments at school events, extracurricular 
club resources and hiring of coaches for sporting activities, but with the confirmed significant 
reduction in our budget it will increasingly have to be used to provide teaching materials.

It is our hope this year that all parents will give their maximum support to school activities by 
making a donation of £20 per family to our School Fund. Do please support the School Fund; your 
contributions are central to the continued success of the School. It has never been more important to 
help us help your child.

Please complete the reply slip below. Parents should return this to the school by end of June 2025 if 
possible, or at the beginning of the new term in September.

Mrs Amanda Irvine 
Principal

Pupil Name: Class:

Signature Parent/Carer:

Date: / /

I enclose £20 for School Fund.

I have already made a donation to School Fund

School Fund has been paid by a brother/sister in another class.

I do not wish to make a donation to School Fund.

SCHOOL FUND DONATION

SCHOOL FUND
DONATIONS

BANK DETAILS
Sort Code: 950679 
Account Number: 80186899  
Account Name: Carrickfergus Academy	  
Type of Account: Business S F U N D  9 K  J   G r a h a m e

Code Class Pupil Name

Reference (example):


